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April 6, 1992

Mr. Michael E. Stogner

0il Conservation Divisicn

New Mexico Department of Energy, Minerals
and Natural Resources

P.0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088

Re: Tight Formation Determination
New Mexico - 37
Mississippian Formation
FERC No. JD93-04112T

Dear Mr. Stogner,

In response to your letter dated March 23, 1993 to Mr. Joel
Carson of Losee, Carson, Haas, & Carroll, P.A., enclosed are four
copies of supplemental information for C.W. Trainer’s FERC
application. Please forward the required copies of this information
to FERC as per their request date March 19, 1993.

If you have any questions or comments concerning this
application please contact me at 505-624-2800.

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Stubbs

xc: Joel Carson
C.W. Trainer
Jack Ahlen



